Spiritual Parenting For Interfaith Families: A Presentation at Congregation Kneseth Israel

On Sunday morning, September 29th at 10:00 - 11:00 am, Congregation Kneseth Israel will be hosting Rabbi Ari Moffic, the Director of InterfaithFamily/Chicago.  Rabbi Moffic will be speaking on "Spiritual Parenting: Learning From How a Torah is Written and Made." This is a hands-on workshop taking the method and practices for how a Torah is written and made as the basis for teaching us timeless and relevant lessons about spiritual parenting.  This is an informative, fun, and highly participatory workshop, especially geared for interfaith families.  Parents will have the chance to explore how we bring spirituality into our homes in realistic and meaningful ways from bedtime, getting ready for school, eating, playing, praying and more…

The program is free of charge and all are welcome. Congregation Kneseth Israel is located at 330 Division Street in Elgin, 60120. 

InterfaithFamily/Chicago empowers people in interfaith relationships — individuals, couples, families and their children — to engage in Jewish life and make Jewish choices, and encourages Jewish communities to welcome them. InterfaithFamily/Chicago advocates for attitudes, policies, and practices that Jewish organizations and leaders can use to engage and include interfaith families within their communities. As of September 2012, over 1,000 organizations in local Jewish communities throughout North America welcome the participation of interfaith families. For more information about InterfaithFamilies/Chicago visit their website at www.interfaithfamily.com/

For more regarding this program contact Nina Finn at 847-741-5656, or at finnnina@sbcglobal.net. For regular updates or more information, please visit our website at www.ckielgin.org.

